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The Big Green Week took place in June and the Chair, Kay Turner, 

Neil Turner, David Clode and myself enjoyed working with the 

children at Oakmeadow School.  Kay and I worked with the youngest 

children, helping them to plant their vegetable beds, make bug 

hotels and a life cycle of a sunflower.  Neil and David worked with 

year six and the children had the opportunity to learn how to use 

the thermal imaging camera and the benefits of using one for the 

environment.  Many thanks go to Sam Hill, Head, her staff and the 

children for their enthusiasm and making us feel so welcome. 

On Thursday afternoon the Big Green Fair was held on the school 

field and was attended by many of the children and their parents 

where they had the opportunity to visit a wide range of stalls and 

display all their ‘Green’ work they had done in class. 

The Deputy Mayor enjoyed his visit to the BGW Fair and hopes to 

return next year when he will be attending as the Mayor. 

Many thanks to all BHPC councillors and staff who gave up their time 

to support all the events during the week and to the members of the 

BGW for organising such a successful week. 

Caroline Clode  

Bayston Hill Parish Council Chair  

 


